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RFQ 23-02 Addendum #4 

 

  
 
 
 

 

 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 23-02 

PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING SERVICES 
ROADWAY IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 

 
 

RFQ ADDENDUM No. 4 
ISSUE DATE:  October 4, 2023 

 
This addendum is being issued in response to a question from an interested party. 
 
Q:  Is the sought Consultant required to be on Michigan Department of Transportation’s list of 

prequalified vendors? 
 
A:  No 
 

<End of Addendum #4> 


